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Minutes for Charity Association meeting 
Friday 10th May 2024 at 10.30am
Present:
Katharine Hubbard
Judith McGuinness
Alicia Hall
Nicola Russell

Laura Snowden

Apologies 

Apologies received from Helen Avraam and Shelley Allen
Recent Donations 
The committee discussed the recent donations received to school from various sources 
There had been a generous donation from the Free Masons of £5,000, they have also put the school forward for a grant of up to £22,000 towards a new minibus. 

The donation received from the Snowden family, Laura asked if this could be spent on the PMLD department.
The sponsored swim has taken place this term, instead of the Dee Banks for life race. Some classes are still to complete theirs. 
The committee discussed further fund raising and approaching companies to possibly make the school their charity or to sponsor our new bus. 

The bus situation was discussed and the need to get on the list for the charities and the possibility of trying to completely fund our own minibus 
Action: Totaliser for the minibus fundraising to go up in reception 

Summer Fun/Sports Day
The committee discussed doing something small for in the summer term to celebrate the school year. It was agreed we will hold a summer fun/sports day on 28th June for families to come along to and bring a picnic. The committee discussed having the following stalls/events on to encourage families to attend.
· BBQ

· Games – hook a duck etc…

· Hair Braising and Face painting 

· Photo booth

· Raffle

It was agreed we would hold an own clothes/Disney day on 6th June for raffle prizes 

Action: Posters and Banners to be made to advertise summer fun/sports day. Raffle tickets to be ordered and DJ booked
Any other Business

The committee set the date for the Christmas fair – 30th November 2024 

The committee discussed setting up a new just giving page to raise funds throughout the year and that this could also be shared on parental social media if they wished to do so. 

The committee discussed asking Hannah and Nathan to become patrons of the charity association 

Action: Just giving page to be set up and link to it advertised and website and shared with parents. Alicia to ask Hannah and Nathan if they would like to be our Patrons. 
Date of the next meeting 

To be confirmed  
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